
April 8, 2021

TO:  All UAW Local Unions 

RE:  Local Union Update - Meetings and Events 

Greetings: 

As the persistent surge of Covid-19 cases increase throughout our country, hospitals near 
capacity and multiple state restrictions, we are requesting that all local union meetings 
and events continue to be suspended until June 30, 2021, due to these Coronavirus concerns.  

We will communicate any adjustments or modifications to this policy if encouraging changes 
occur with the status of this pandemic.  

We would also like to personally thank you for your hard work and dedication in serving the 
membership during these extremely difficult and challenging times.  

In solidarity, 

Rory L. Gamble 
President 

RLG:pl 
opeiu494-afl-cio 
cc:   UAW International Executive Board 

Tim Bressler, Executive Administrative Assistant to the Secretary-Treasurer 
Christopher Crump, Top Administrative Assistant to the President 
Leigh Kegerreis, Top Administrative Assistant to the President 
Jimmie Williams, Chief of Staff to the President 


